

NAVIGATING THE INFORMATION UNIVERSE

What's New this Fall?

Laptop Zone



Looking for a place to work with a bit of privacy?
Look no further than our new laptop zone! You can spread out, plug in to charge, make notes on our whiteboard walls, or even use one of our separate monitors for an additional screen. We have eight workstations set up just behind our public access computers. Feel free to stop by and get in the zone!

Fall 2023 Newsletter

TEC Lab and TEC SPACE Updates

Where there was once one room, now there are two! We have expanded our TEC Lab to include our downstairs SPACE! You can now find our laser cutters, 3D printing, and 3D pens in our original lab, and downstairs, in the TEC SPACE, you can now find our direct to film printer, sublimation printer, vinyl cutters, heat press, and sewing machine. Have a project you want to make for class or for a gift? Check out our new setup and see what the library has to help you tinker, envision, and create!

Fall Hours:

Mon—Thu 8am-7pm Fri 8am-5pm Sat—Sun Closed

Gary Hunter Civic Corner

In honor of a our colleague, Gary Hunter, who championed civic engagement and understanding, we have dedicated our Civic Corner in his name. The Gary Hunter Civic Corner provides details on how to register to vote, contact your elected officials, volunteer in your community, and run for office.



Roof Construction

You may have noticed a bit of machinery and occasional noise at the library recently. This semester will mark the completion of our much needed roof replacement. Over the summer the bulk of the work was completed, and now, the final metal wrapping will be put in place this fall. So mind the dust and the occasional rerouting and enjoy our updated space!



Summer Adventures: What I did on my summer break

Did you present at a conference, have an article or book published, travel across the U.S. or across the globe? We want to know what you did on your summer break! Fill out our <u>presentation/publication form</u> or send your summer stories and pictures to Jessie Long, <u>longjh@miamioh.edu</u>, and we will put them on display in the library!

Join Gardner-Harvey Library for our Fall Events

Sept. 6, 2023 - TEC Lab Projects for the Beady-Eyed

Stop in the library and create with us! We will provide participants with perler and pony beads to create fun projects. Just bring yourself to the TEC SPACE (GRD 014) between **2-4pm.**

Sept. 14, 2023 - The Underground Academy: At the Water's Edge: A Brief Story of How Whales Return to Life in the Ocean

At **4pm** in GRD 014, Carlos Mauricio Peredo, assistant professor of Biological Sciences, will discuss whale evolution, and how they evolved from land animals to life in the ocean.

Sept. 26, 2023 - DEI Book Club: Binti by Nnedi Okorafor

Join representatives from Miami Regionals Libraries and the Center of Diversity, Equality, and Inclusion in an exploration of literature that embraces diversity in a variety of subject matters. Meeting in JHN 100 face-to-face, and via Zoom! **12-1pm**

Oct. 4, 2023 - Make a Pocket Patch with Direct to Transfer Printing

Got a pocket on your shirt that is looking for some pizazz? We will print a pocket pal to add to your shirt using our Direct to Film printer! Your designs can be full color or black and white, and should fit in a 4" x 4" space. You supply the shirt, the library will supply the printout. Join us from **2-4pm** in GRD 014. Please send your designs to Hicks/L2@miamioh.edu by Oct. 2nd.

Oct. 2-6, 2023 - Banned Books Week: Make your own Read Poster!

It's Banned Books Week, when libraries stand against censorship and the banning of materials from libraries. Come by and see our display of banned books, and also get your picture taken with a book that we will put on your very own READ poster to take with you! We'll offer the poster making opportunity all week, between **2-4pm** in GRD 126, the One-Button Studio!

Gardner-Harvey
Library
Miami University
Regionals
4200 N. University
Blvd.
Middletown, Ohio
45042-3497
513.727.3222
Chat @ askghl
Text us @
513-273-5360

Find more Gardner-Harvey Library News at:

> ghlibrarynews. blogspot.com









Monthly Book Discussion, Join us at the Library or Online!

Join us on the last Monday of each month at noon for a virtual book discussion! A lively group of readers will be on hand to discuss our chosen book of the month along with others they've been reading. You can see our past chosen books on our Book Discussion Group page (we are always eager for recommendations on what to read next).

National Parks Geology Speaking Series on Zoom!

This fall Dr. Tammie Gerke (Geology) will share the geology and other interesting information about three of our volcanic national parks and monuments. Get your questions answered and participate in a lively discussion on these national treasures.

- Hawai'i Volcanoes—September 26th
- Mount St. Helens—October 24th
- Yellowstone—November 28th

Starts at 4:30 p.m. in GRD 014 or on Zoom.

All of our events are free and registration is not required. You may find more information on all of our events and links to join them on our <u>Events Calendar</u> page.